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St. Germain, Dante

From: Stuber, Elizabeth W.
Sent: Tuesday, July 20, 2021 11:05 AM
To: St. Germain, Dante
Subject: 21-RSUB-0007  Dobson Lane

Dante,  
 
Based on the goetech for this site, I would proposed the following BE for the site.  
 
                Due to the significant amount of karst activity on this site. further exploration is needed to determine whether 
or not Lots 85, 86, 93, 94, 95 and 72  are buildable due to the existence of karst features on the lot near where a building 
pad would be.  The determination must be made before approval of construction plans.  Any karst features found on site 
must be shown on the record plat.  
 
Beth Stuber, PE 
Transportation Engineering Supervisor 
Planning & Design Services 
Department of Develop Louisville 
444 South Fifth Street, Suite 300 
Louisville, KY 40202 
(502) 574-3875 
https://louisvilleky.gov/government/planning-design 

 
 


